
Busto Arsizio, November 27, 2016 

 

   Dear Editor, we are grateful for the interest to our research. Attached, please find the 

manuscript with the required modifications. As required, a final comment, the audio core 

tip of the article, and a sheet indicating the research outline, have been added. Both 

reviewers did not suggest any formal change of the manuscript. 

Sincerely, 

Carlo M. Girelli 

Marco Soncini 

Emanuele Rondonotti 

 


